
Dear First-Year Students, 

Congratulations on embarking on this exciting journey! Starting college is a significant milestone 

filled with new experiences, challenges, and opportunities. 

As you step into this new chapter, remember that it's completely normal to feel a mix of 

emotions--excitement, nervousness, and everything in between. Embrace these feelings, as they 

are a part of growth. 

Don't hesitate to seek help when needed. Your professors, peers, and campus resources are here 

to support you. Try to engage in campus activities, and don't forget to take breaks when 

necessary. Balance is key to thriving during this time. 

Believe in yourself and your abilities. Every great journey begins with a single step, and you've 

already taken that step. Stay curious, open-minded, and committed to your goals. 

Wishing you all success, joy, and fulfillment in your first year! Remember, the best is yet to 

come! 

Sincerely, 

Your Supportive Mentor 


